
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last day of term finish time.  Change to previously published time. No early finishing.                                                                                                                                                    
After further consideration, we will be releasing the children at their normal staggered finish times on Friday 18th 
December 2020.  This is to ensure that all children and adults can maintain social distancing.  

Christmas Cards                                                                                                                                                                              
Just a reminder that Christmas post boxes will be available within your child’s bubble to post the Christmas cards 
they wish to send to their friends.  To ensure the card makes it to the intended recipient, please remember to 
mark the envelope clearly with first name, surname (if known) and class. 

Christmas Dinner. Wednesday 16th December.                                                                                                                                   
Please make sure you have ordered your Christmas dinner by Monday 7th December 2020.   

Amazon Wish List                                                                                                                                                                            
Thank you to all the families who have already purchased books for our school.  We will be adding some books to 
support our topic “The Great Fire of London” that KS1 will be doing later in the Spring Term.                                    
https://amzn.eu/aBxDh7j 

Thank you                                                                                                                                                                                    
Woodley C of E would like to say a huge thank you to one of our parents, Scott Claydon, who set himself the 
challenge of cycling and running every day. He has now completed 300km!  He has managed to raise an incredible 
£2100 and will also be obtaining matched funding through Microsoft. 

Thank you from all the staff and children at Woodley C of E. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

'Everyone Is A Hero 'themed mini challenge celebrating heroes in all their forms and to keep children reading this 
winter. The Challenge started on Tuesday 1 December 2020 and ends on Friday 15 January 2021.                                     
Visit the Winter Mini Challenge website to find out more about this year’s booklist and how you can get involved. 
All you have to do to complete the Winter Mini Challenge is choose a reading goal (we recommend three books) 
and then read that many books before the end of the Challenge.                                                                                             
For inspiration, why not visit our virtual library for book's to download and read or listen to.                                                
Rate and review your books on this website while the Challenge is on and you’ll unlock a limited-edition virtual 
badge for your profile AND a special certificate that you can print out and keep.  

If you don’t have a profile yet, click Join in.  From Wokingham Libraries 
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Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, 

we inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

https://amzn.eu/aBxDh7j
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://wokingham.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRN/WPAC/HOME
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in
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Date Event Notes 

Week 07/12/2020 KS1 Christmas Nativity This will be recorded and a link sent to parents. 

Week 07/12/2020 FS2 Tableau This will be recorded and a link sent to parents. 

14/12/2020 Flu Vaccinations FS2 - Year 6  

16/12/2020 Christmas Dinner 

As in previous years, children may wear a              
Christmas jumper  

 

18/12/2020 NORMAL FINISH TIME NO AIRFIELD CLUB  



 

PTA NEWS 
 

PTA Cook Books                                                                                                                                                                                                       
The PTA are pleased to announce that the ‘Woodley C of E PTA Cook Book’ is now published and will make a 
fantastic Christmas gift for any family or friends who love being in the kitchen.  

A big thank you to all the children and staff who sent in so many lovely recipes and family favourites, it really is a 
great collection and mixture of recipes.  

Congratulations to Izzy from Sycamore on the winning front cover.  Most of the other entries have been combined 
where possible to the internal pages. A huge thank you to Aimee Whatling for all her help producing this lovely 
keepsake.  

Cook books are now on sale for £5 each with all proceeds going to the PTA.  Orders can be made by emailing 
woodleycofe.pta@googlemail.com  
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